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From:                              Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent:                               Thursday, February 26, 2009 7:49 AM

To:                                   'Charlie Almestad'

Cc:                                   Christopher.Fisher@xlgroup.com; 
James_Soutter@equityoffice.com; markfurse@furselaw.com

Subject:                          RE: 700 Independent Road  (RO0002900)

 

Charles,

Based upon your request, the schedule for report submittal for the Pilot Test Report for case RO2900 is 
extended to March 18, 2009.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway
Alameda, CA  94502-6577
phone:  510-567-6791
Fax:  510-337-9335
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 
 
Online case files are available at the website below http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm
 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and 
privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this 
email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently 
delete the original and any copies of this email and any attachments thereto.

From: Charlie Almestad [mailto:CAlmestad@kleinfelder.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2009 3:08 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
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Cc: Christopher.Fisher@xlgroup.com; James_Soutter@equityoffice.com; markfurse@furselaw.com 
Subject: 700 Independent Road (RO0002900)

 

Hi Jerry,
 
As we briefly discussed yesterday, we request an extension for the submittal due date for the ISCO pilot 
test report for the 700 Independent Road property located in Oakland California.   The field work and 
testing are complete but we need additional time for review and completion of our report.   We request 
an extension to March 18, 2009.  Delays in report preparation were incurred primarily due to illness here 
at Kleinfelder.  Please confirm that the requested revised due date is acceptable to you.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to me.
 
Thank you,
 
Charles Almestad
 
 
 
 
Charlie Almestad PG, CHG 
Principal Professional 
1970 Broadway, Suite 710 
Oakland, CA 94612 
o| 510.628.9000 x219 
f| 510.628.9009
 

 
 
Warning: Information provided via electronic media is not
guaranteed against defects including translation and 
transmission errors.
 
If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
information in error, please notify the sender immediately.
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